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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: We didn’t have ELA class this week due to MOY 

testing. 

SS: We’re currently studying Ch. 1: The First Americans. I 

hope to test before the holidays. 

Math: Students just tested on Ch. 7, which was on Dividing 

Decimals. Ch. 8 is on Adding and Subtracting Fractions. 

Science: We just tested on Unit 4: Weather, Climate, and 

the Water Cycle. Unit 5 will focus on The Nature of Matter. 

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “believe.” When you don’t 

believe in yourself, you enter situations already believing 

that you will fail, and, therefore, don’t put forth the effort 

necessary to be successful. When you believe in yourself, 

you can do anything! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Monday, December 12- Dress Like the 80’s! 

 

Wednesday, December 14- Holiday 

Performance @ Town of Tioga 

 

Thursday, December 15- FAST Testing 

 

Friday, December 16- Pajama & Movie Day 

 

Monday, December 19-Monday, January 2- 

Winter Break 
                           

 

 

 We’ll be using this upcoming week to do our mid-year testing and to catch up on science and social studies. Due to 

this, there will be no ELA, nor any spelling assignments this week. 

 
 

 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Students are working on their heron art. 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
In PE, students are beginning our baseball unit. In health, students are beginning our unit on nutrition. Students 

are learning about healthy and unhealthy foods and different types of nutrients. 

Holiday Performance! 

Our annual holiday performance will be held Wednesday, December 14th on the main 

stage in the Town of Tioga. The show begins promptly at 6:00 p.m., but since 5th 

graders have speaking roles, Mrs. B. would like them there by 5:30 p.m. to practice. 

Please allow extra time to get there and find a parking spot! Parents, you may want to 

bring lawn chairs or blankets, as there is no designated seating available. This is an 

important HLA tradition, so please make sure that your child dresses appropriately.  

Class Party! 

I’d like to hold our class party on Friday, December 16th. This will include holiday 

crafts, our first class auction, a viewing of Winnie the Pooh (we’ve been reading the 

novel in class), and food. If you’d be willing to contribute items for our auction, my 

students and I would be extremely grateful. Look around the house and clear out the 

clutter! Also, please let me know if you can provide some healthy snacks! Don’t forget 

that December 16th is also Pajama Day. Wear appropriate clothes and don’t forget tennis 

shoes for P.E.! 
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